
CancerCare Manitoba Board of Directors 
 

Highlights of the January 16, 2020 Meeting 
 
 
At the January 16, 2020 meeting, the Board of CCMB: 
 
1. Received a presentation on Capital Equipment from Mr. P. Penner. 

 
2. Receive a presentation on a CancerCare Manitoba Overview from Dr. S.  Navaratnam. 

 
3. Received the monthly President’s Report from Dr. Navaratnam. 

 
4. Approved the Financial Statements for the period ending November 30, 2019. 

 
5. Attended to various items of routine business and received highlights of current activities of Board 

Committees.  
 

6. The Chair thanked outgoing Board Members, Mr. Robert Campbell and Mr. Jack London, for their 
service to CCMB. 


